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Individuals and Businesses Donations and Pledges
October 2023 to March 2024

Special Birthday Fundraisers
Polly Oberosler
Debra Callihan
Katie Lewinger

Business donations of 
goods and services

Jody Reeser, J Reeser Architect
Matt Hutson, SGM Engineering
Jerry Burgess, SGM Engineering
Paula Mann, CPA, Overlook 		
	 Financial 
Rijks Family Gallery
Gene and Judy Buffington 
	 Sammons
Gunnison County Public 
	 Library
Pioneer Museum
Crested Butte Museum

Hartman Castle Preservation
Spring 2024

Hartman Wins!Hartman Wins!
Thank you to all of our generous donors

Key Volunteers
Renata Sieck
Alicia Corliss
Michael Kraatz
Tim Williams
Larry McDonald
Lennie Miller

Winner of the 
Rocky Mountain PBS 

People’s Choice Award

In January, Celeste Helminski 
of the Gunnison Chamber of 
Commerce informed Hartman 
Castle Preservation Corp. 
of a Rocky Mountain PBS 
competition, a spin on the 
upcoming March Madness 
college basketball series. We, 
along with various other 
organizations, signed up for a 
Zoom call. In late February, we 
were informed that Hartman 
Castle had been selected as one 
of the eight bracketed ‘teams’ to 
compete. 
	 All voting was done 
on social media. Thanks to 
our Hartman community’s 
unwavering support and active 
participation, the Hartman Castle 
project emerged as the most 
popular topic, winning the hearts 
of PBS viewers and securing its 
place as an episode of Colorado 
Experiences, now in its 11th 
season. 
	 The award-winning 
Rocky Mountain PBS Colorado 
Experiences team will be in 
Gunnison in June to videotape 
the footage for the episode. 

Help save the Castle!
Please send donations to
PO Box 1294
Gunnison, CO  81230

Or 

use the donate button at
hartmancastle.org


